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Alberta Mountain Air Heating has being working with Budrich Industries since the fall 
of 2004. 
We have found their service and support to be second to none. 
The product is of the finest quality, the deliver and supply always excellent. 
Brad and Shane have always made an effort to keep us informed of any changes or 
pricing increases well in advance. 
The staff of Budrich will go out of their way to complete our orders and service our 
company. 
We feel that Budrich is run like the businesses of yesterday with the personal 
relationships that seem almost impossible to find in the present market. 
We wish Budrich continued success and hope that our relationship will last for many 
years. 
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